
From: Dorset Norwich-Young < >  
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 9:31 AM 
To: Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Dag Falck 
<dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca>; South Pender Planner <southpenderplanner@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert 
Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Bylaw 122 . 

 

We are unable to attend the meeting on June 3 and wish our support for the existing Bylaw 122 

to be noted on record and at the meeting. 

 

Our island must be carefully preserved & protected against oversized homes which will destroy 

the unretrievable beauty ,rural character and reason so many people are drawn to South Pender. 

 

As is ,Bylaw 122 already has ample variance procedure for consideration of special applications. 

 

Bylaw 122 is about the present and the future South Pender Island .We are not just considering 

our own lifetime,all our decisions should be made with wisdom for seven generations to come.  

 

 Sincerely 

Dr G.Mark Wensley & Dorset Norwich-Young 

  

 

 

 

--  

Dorset Norwich sfca. afc. 

 

Pender Island BC 

Canada  
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